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Recent Mergers and Acquisitions Activity in the Water Industry

 

Gregory Harvey was published in the American Bar Association Section of Public Utility, Communications and
Transportation Law, Water Committee Report for the 2016 Fall Council Meeting. Mr. Harvey discusses recent
mergers and acquisitions activity in the water industry.

The article can be found at: http://www.americanbar.org/content/dam/aba/administrative/infrastructure-
regulated-industries/water_2016_fall_committee_report.authcheckdam.pdf
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